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Dear Andrew McGowan,

On behalf of our entire community, it is my sincerest pleasure to extend an offer to the Full-time JD program for the Fall
2022 class at the University of the Pacific, McGeorge School of Law. Congratulations—you should be very proud of your
accomplishment! As a result of your outstanding academic performance, you have earned a $43,019 Pacific Law
Scholarship award. The renewable tuition scholarship will be divided equally between the fall and spring semesters.

Located in Sacramento, McGeorge’s proximity to California’s state government offers unique and limitless career
opportunities for students to explore. We offer a rich, student-centered, and practice-focused academic program that will
prepare you to excel in the legal profession. With your unique set of academic and personal experiences, | know you will
contribute greatly to the law school classroom, and to our community and culture, both on and off campus. In turn,
McGeorge is committed to equipping you with the fundamental skills you will need to pursue your passion and join the
ranks of our accomplished network of over 14,000 alumni, who work in a variety of professional settings worldwide.

We look forward to welcoming you to the McGeorge campus this Fall. You must submit your full tuition deposit in the
amount of $800 by 07/14/2022. The non-refundable seat deposit will be applied toward your first semester tuition upon
enrolliment. These dates and other important information can be found in the Admitted Student packet that will be mailed
out today. Be sure to closely review this packet, which also includes a checklist that will help you prepare to join us as a
first-year law student.

The tuition rates for the School of Law for the 2022-2023 academic year are as follows: The full-time tuition rate is
$57,358 and the part-time tuition rate is $38,094. Please note that summer school tuition is not included in this amount.

We will communicate with you primarily via email until the beginning of the school year, so please keep an eye on your
inbox. Additionally, please keep your email and mailing addresses up to date to ensure that you receive all
communication from our office, including invitations to our Admitted Students Events. We cannot wait to welcome you to
our community!

Sincerely,

Valerie D. James
Senior Assistant Dean of Admissions, Financial Aid, and Diversity Initiatives
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